
Ladies Auxiliary donates to VAC and Lodge 
 

Prior to the Lodge meeting on March 13th Kathy Kelly, President of the 

Ladies Auxiliary presented a check to the Veteran’s Affairs Committee in the amount of $300 

and a check in the amount of $2200  to the Lodge. Pictured is John Corbett accepting a check for 

the VAC and Juanita Adams accepting a check for the Lodge. 

 

  

 

               
 


